39th ANNUAL MEETING
BOARD OF GOVERNORS

ASIAN DEVELOPMENT BANK,
Hyderabad, India 3 - 6 MAY 2006

Reference to Chapter 9. Visas, Immigration, and Customs Clearance
|

24 April 2006

Ambassador for India
Indian Embassy

1, Ritan Dong Lu

Beijing, 100600

People’s Republic of China

To His Excellency,

We would like to confirm that Ms. Cheng Qian of Solar Generation, Greenpeace located in
Beijing, has been invited to attend the 39th Annual Meeting of the Board of Governors of the
Asian Development Bank (ADB) in Hyderabad, India from 4-6 May 2006. ADB's confirmation
letter of her registration, which contains, among others, her personal data, is attached for your
easy reference and information.

We would appreciate your assistance in facilitating the issuance of necessary visa to India for
Ms. Cheng Qian to enable her to attend ADB's Annual Meeting, please. We look forward for
your usual kind consideration. .

Best regards,

AL o

Siva Sivasundaram
Central Registration Unit
39th ADB Annual Meeting
Asian Development Bank
Hyderabad, India





